
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 5 W/E 15th October 2021 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have had birthdays this 

week :  
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for the best attendance 

for week ending  
8th October :  

 

KS1:Y2  97.04%  
KS2:Y6   95.00%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

W/B W/B 18th Oct 2021 
Derwent Hill 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 22nd Oct 2021 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 1st Nov 2021 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 10th Nov 2021 
Y1 & 2 trip - £3.55  
(paid by 3rd Nov)   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Monday 15th Nov 2021 
School Photos 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Wednesday 17th Nov 2021 
Nasal Flu Vaccination   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 18th Nov 2021 
Y6 trip - £11.30  
(paid by 12th Nov)   
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 17th Dec 2021 
Break up for Christmas 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday  4th Jan 2022 
INSET—NO CHILDREN 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Wednesday 5th Jan 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 18th Feb 2022 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 28th Feb 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 8th Apr 2022 
Break up for Easter 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 25th Apr 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 27th May 2022 
Break up for half term 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 6th June 2022 
CHILDREN RETURN TO SCHOOL  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 22nd July 2022 
Break up for Summer Holiday  

Heroes of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the children who 
won this week: 
 

 Isla Clark 

 Ruby Decruz 

 Yasmin Farrer 

 Bobbi Barrs 

 KJ Moss 

 Adeline Kyei 

 Hope Forster 

 Kaycie Shipley 

 Ryan Smith 

 Charlotte Renno 

 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the Week’ 
is chosen from each class and 
they get to add 10 tokens to 
their house collection!  

Happy Halloween 
 

Next Friday 22nd October, Children can cone to school dressed for 
Halloween 

Squid Games 
 

A number of children across the school have mentioned that they have watched the series Squid Games 
on Netflix.  If you are not aware of this new programme it contains graphic scenes and violence that  
children might find upsetting. 
 

We are also aware that versions of Squid Game are available on Roblox, Minecraft and Fortnite, so  
although children have not watched the programme they can still be exposed to the same graphic 
themes via these platforms.  
 

There is a link with further information on Squid Games and how to talk about it with children if they 
have been exposed to it. 
 

https://ineqe.com/2021/10/08/squid-game/ 

OFFICE CLOSE 
 

The office will be closed on Monday 18th 
October from 2.45pm.  
 
It will reopen Tuesday morning as  
normal.  

 Heidi Whittle 

Theo Dawes 

Thomas Robins 

Skye Bolden 

Lucy Taylor 

Ben Wilson 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiW7uLUmfbQAhXEzRQKHTXfAEkQjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Ffacebook-pro-app.en.softonic.com%2F&psig=AFQjCNGe5loF62Oz0riL_LUWVzyLeKZHng&ust=1481891356092929
https://ineqe.com/2021/10/08/squid-game/


 

Year 4 
 

This week, Year 4 have continued their work on the 
artist, Georgia O’Keeffe. We experimented with  
different colours using different brush strokes, with 
water colours, which is what Georgia O’Keeffe uses in 
her artwork! 

Nursery 
 

In Nursery this week we 
have been exploring our 
woods area. We put our 
wellies on and went on a 
big adventure. We found 
some swings to play on, a 
den for us to hide in and a 
giant snail shell. Some of 
us got very muddy but 
that’s okay because it 
shows that we had a good 
time! We can’t wait to go 
back into the woods again.  

Year 6 
 

Year 6 had a fantastic time making their clay Greek theatre masks this week. They 
worked really hard using different techniques and exaggerating the mouths to 
show comedy or tragedy. The final pieces were excellent! 


